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Philip Green, Assistant Director of Planning. 

Date: 11lO5/l2 

I have noted the recommendation of the Inspector on this case in regard to 
the need for an Oral Hearing. 

File hereby forwarded to the Board for Direction pursuant to Chief Officer’s 
memo dated 12* March 2009 in that in cases where an oral hearing has been 
requested and the DP or ADP are of the view that an oral hearing would not 
be warranted or necessary the file should be forwarded to the Board to 
determine whether or not an oral hearing is to be held. 

The Inspector has recommended that no oral hearing be held in this case. I 
would support this recommendation 
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